
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  A MEMBER OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

 

Monday 24th February 2025 

Dear parents/ carers,  

 World Book Day will be celebrated worldwide this year on Thursday 6th March. At St. 

Bernadette’s we will be joining in the celebrations by inviting your child to dress up as a book 

character and also to share in the theme of this year which is: Read Your Way.  

Class 6 however are enjoying a trip on this day, therefore they will have their World Book Day 

on the Friday 7th March. 

Dressing Up  

World Book Day dress-up is optional and non-uniform may be worn as an alternative. Please 

think creatively about how you can use own-clothes to create a costume/ possibly swap with 

others who may have outgrown costumes from previous years.  

Read Your Way  

We would like your child to bring in a photograph of themselves ‘Reading Their Way.’ This may 

be a photo showing where they like to read, a close-up photo of the type of books they like to 

read or a photo showing who they like to read with. The photographs will be shown to the 

class and be discussed as part of our World Book Day activities.  

Thank you for your support, World Book Day is always a popular day with both children and 

adults in school.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss H. Fenwick  

English Leader  

 

 

Striving for excellence in all that we do, reflecting the Light of Christ to the world 

 

ST. BERNADETTE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 
Anne’s Crescent, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire DN16 2LW 



 

Striving for excellence in all that we do, reflecting the Light of Christ to the world 

ST. BERNADETTE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 

Telephone 01724 842382  Email admin.saintbernadettes@northlincs.gov.uk  Website www.stbernadettesacademy.co.uk 

Headteacher Mr. M. Strong, BA Honours 


